
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 9 August 2006 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 4.1 CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS 
 
 Applications for character housing maintenance grants close on 1 October 2006, following which 

applications will be referred to the appropriate Community Boards who will make a 
recommendation to the Character Housing Grants Panel. 

 
 It is necessary for the Hagley Ferrymead Community Board to appoint a member to this 

assessment panel and accordingly this matter is referred to the Board for its consideration and 
decision. 

 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


